
 

 

We are so excited to begin welcoming students back to in-person classes at the studio. Here’s what we are doing in 
the wake of Covid, and what you can do to help us protect our students and our staff: 

 
▪ We are asking every family to please commit to assessing themselves/their dancer(s) prior to arriving at their 

classes and/or entering our studio each day. If you or your dancer(s) is exhibiting any COVID-like symptoms 
OR in the past 14 days has been in close contact with an individual who is test-confirmed for COVID-19 or is 
presumed to have COVID-19, please do NOT attend your classes.  

▪ Safety and sanitizing protocols reviewed with all teachers and staff. 

▪ All staff and students required to wear face coverings while in the building and during classes. 

▪ Only dance students and staff will be allowed in the building. Parents must drop-off and pick-up at the 
designated areas (listed below). 

▪ Our studios are open at full capacity. 

▪ Students should limit items being brought to the studio to only those items most necessary for class. 

▪ All high-touch areas such as doorknobs/handles and barres, will be continually sanitized before, after and 
during classes. 

▪ Dance floors will be disinfected between classes. 
 
Studio entrances and exits: 

▪ Dancers using Studio 1 will enter through the main front studio door and exit on the North side of the 
building using the side alley door. 

▪ Dancers using Studio 2 will enter through the main front studio door and exit using the Studio 2 door to the 
outside. 

▪ Dancers using Studio 3 will enter through the Studio 3 guest area door and exit out the South side of the 
building through the Studio 3 door. 

▪ Dancers using Studio 4, will enter through the main Studio 4 lobby door and exit out the back-alley door on 
the West side of the building. 


